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Designing for Safety: The Importance and Use of 
Prevention through Design 
Thursday, February 17, 2022, 1:00 p.m. EST 
 
On 2/17/2022 at 1:00 p.m. EST, the SMCX will host the “Designing for Safety: The Importance and Use 
of Prevention through Design” webinar.  

This webinar focuses on identifying the scope of prevention 
through design in your workplace, the benefits derived from 
properly integrating it into your safety management system 
(SMS), and how to identify key personnel to include in your 
prevention through design process. The webinar also provides 
information on what to do when prevention through design 
deficiencies are identified as well as actual examples of 
incidents resulting from SMSs with poorly integrated prevention 
through design criteria. 

This intermediate-level webinar will be beneficial to personnel 
wanting to learn more about the scope and impact of workplace 
design criteria in preventing mishaps, injuries, and loss. Attendees should have a fundamental 
understanding of general design requirements for safety and health related operations and processes 
in the workplace prior to this webinar. Personnel gaining the most benefit from this presentation may 
include: Safety and occupational health professionals, preventive maintenance personnel (e.g., 
facilities, engineering and equipment management, public works), and process development and S&H 
teams. 

Please click the article headline or registration link here to register for this FREE webinar. 

NOTE:  We will be capping attendance at 100, so be sure to register early! 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at:  
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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